From: Jennifer Thurston [mailto:jennifer@informcolorado.org]
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 4:49 PM

To: Rosnick, Reid; Nesky, Anthony

Subject: Request for Public Hearings

Dear Mr. Rosnick and Mr. Nesky,

I have attached a letter to EPA on behalf of 13 organizations requesting hearings in the Subpart
W Rulemaking, Docket ID No. EPA-HQ-OAR-2008-0218.

We appreciate in advance for your consideration and look forward to your response. Please
contact me if you have any questions or would like additional information.

Thank you,

Jennifer Thurston

Information Network for Responsible Mining
Cell: 212-473-7717

Email: jennifer@informcolorado.org

Web: www.informcolorado.org

Twitter: https://twitter.com/INFORMining




